
Due to production delays at the bakery, Girl Scouts of Connecticut needed to delay its cookie 
delivery. This change will ensure that customers will receive their full and complete order.

When will I be able to get the cookies I ordered?

Cookies will arrive in Connecticut on the weekend of March 26 and 27. Once cookies are
distributed, Girl Scouts will reach out to their customers to coordinate delivery.

When will cookies be available at booths?

Booth sales will take place between March 26 and April 24. Be sure to follow up with your
favorite Girl Scout if you need more cookies. Or use the Cookie Finder app to locate a booth sale 
near you.
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Will all cookie varieties be available to reorder or to purchase at booth sales?

With the exception of Girl Scout S’mores®, we anticipate all varieties, including Adventurefuls™, 
will be available for reorder and at booth sales. Cookie varieties available at booth sales may 
vary. Be sure to reach out to your favorite Girl Scout if you are looking for a specific variety.

Given very limited inventory, Girl Scout S’mores® are not available for reorder and will most
likely not be available at booth sales.

We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding while we work to get our valued 
customers their favorite Girl Scout Cookies as soon as possible!


